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WHAT ARE
WE MAKING
BETTER?

We met with SSFV and implemented a number of changes. Direct dial extensions were checked to ensure they are going to
WHAT ARE the correct and active numbers of EHCP Coordinators. Emails are now logged, monitored and evaluated and officers are
"' ]o]|\'[¢} @l required to confirm when they have replied to a query. The Delivery Team chase outstanding responses to ensure a
response within 72 hours, and are specific about the type of contact expected to parents. The service contact details have
been advertised through the SEND News Splash repeatedly, the SEND Service pages on the Local Offer website were
reviewed to make the contact details more prominent and accessible, and partners were asked to share the contact details.

A number of routes of escalation were also implemented. If parents have consistent issues getting responses to queries, or wait longer than 5
working days for a response, then they can email the central inbox and mark it for the attention of the Delivery and Systems Team Leader who will
ensure that the query is resolved. If contact is made with other partners in error, parents/ carers will be asked to contact one the front door. If a
parent reports difficulties receiving contact from the SEND Service to partners, they will email the inbox so we can be resolved the query directly.

WHAT NEEDS
TO HAPPEN
NEXT?




